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New Clubs and Organizations section 

 

-Stop into the museum and check out our new Clubs 

and Organizations of Wayne section. Learn about 

over 170 years of service org history, veteran groups 

and people trying to make the community a better 

place to live and work. We will continually update 

and change the exhibit with new material.  

 Stay tuned for future events! 

 

Follow us on Facebook 
     https://www.facebook.com/waynehistoricalsociety 

Update on Museum and Lectures 

The museum is back open for tours and research 

Wednesdays and Thursdays 10-6. Due to the ongoing 

pandemic, we cannot have indoor lectures at the museum 

quite yet. We are working hard to schedule monthly 

outdoor talks and lectures that we can do safely on the 

lawn next to the museum. We are also going to be doing 

a monthly walking tour focusing on different areas of 

Wayne, and it’s a safe way to be out and about. In the 

meantime we will be trying to make short history videos 

and posting them online, through email, facebook and 

Youtube. Stay tuned for the announcement of upcoming 

outdoor lectures in March.  
 

We need Volunteers! 

-If you have an interest in history and a few extra hours on a Wednesday or 

Thursday, consider volunteering at the museum. We need help with a wide 

range of tasks and can surely find something you’re interested in.  
 


